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Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 

November 17, 2014 
 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

VECC Interrogatories EB-2014-0062 

Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd. 
  
Please find enclosed the interrogatories of VECC in the above-noted proceeding. We 
have also directed a copy of the same to the Applicant.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc: Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd.  
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 EB-2014-0064 

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 

IN THE MATTER OF 
the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, S.O. 1998, c. 15 (Schedule B), as amended; 

 
AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by  

Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd. pursuant to section 78 of the Ontario Energy Board Act for 
an order approving or fixing just and reasonable rates and other charges for the 

distribution of electricity to be effective May 1, 2015. 
 
 

Information Requests of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 
New Deferral Account  
 
VECC-1 
 
Ref: Tab 1 Manager’s Summary 
 
Preamble: The Township of Centre Wellington is converting street lights to LED 
technology which is expected to take place in the latter part of 2015.  Centre Wellington 
has requested the addition of a deferral account to track the forecasted revenue to 
actual revenue that will occur in the Street Light Service rate class when the technology 
is changed to LED.   
 
a) Please discuss why Centre Wellington is not proposing that the variance be 

recovered through the LRAMVA? 
 

b) Please provide further details on the nature of the LED conversion initiative and the 
rationale for the deferral account. 
 

c) Please discuss if Centre Wellington is aware of other distributors that have 
requested a deferral account to track the variance in the Street Light class due to a 
change in technology to LED? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


